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LEADERS IN LEARNING

Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103
Memo

To: Board of Education

From: Scott Warren, Ed.D.

Date: October 24, 2024

Re: Approval of Intergovernmental Agreement for Sharing of Student Data for Educational Study

Stevenson High School District 125 and District 103 have an intergovernmental agreement to share
student data for educational study. This agreement allows us to serve our students more effectively by
sharing academic data to enhance our programs, align our instruction, and provide better educational
experiences for students. The agreement is up for renewal. This revised agreement is created for more
clarity and continues without an end date unless the districts choose to terminate it. I recommend that the
Board approve the agreement as written.



